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Ending the nation’s devastating opioid epidemic has become a top priority 
not only among public policy makers, but also employer-sponsored health 
plans. While the problem is complex, it requires a straightforward 
approach built on understanding and compassion. Optum, which offers 
vast data resources and powerful analytics capabilities, offers a 
comprehensive approach built on prevention, treatment and support.  

The statistics on opioid dependence are staggering. Consider, for 
example, that someone in the U.S. dies from an opioid overdose every 16 
minutes,1 while 4.5 million Americans are estimated to have a substance 
use disorder with opioid prescription painkillers.2  

Time is of the essence when preventing misuse of opioids, as it can take 
just a few days for someone to become addicted.3 As a result, the social, 
economic and human toll this crisis has wrought is overwhelming 
communities across the U.S., which each year spends an estimated $504 
billion on the opioid epidemic.4 And 30% of patients whose first-use 
opioid exposure was more than 30 days will remain in therapy after one 
year.5  

Employer-sponsored health plans serve as a promising conduit for 
preventing, treating and supporting those at risk of or suffering from 
opioid use disorder, driven by a high level of clinical expertise and care 
management. Every touch point with prescribers, physicians, pharmacists 
and consumers is an opportunity to build awareness about risks, safer 
alternatives to opioid medications and proper use, storage and disposal of 
opioids. 
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Prevention  

While they are an important part of treatment for some medical 
conditions, opioids come with a high risk of dependence. By making sense 
of this connection from a clinical standpoint, we’re better able to dispel 
any harsh judgment of those who fall into this trap and pursue 
meaningful solutions. Through multiple channels and touchpoints, Optum 
helps ensure safe and appropriate opioid use right from the start as part 
of a prevention strategy.  

As many as 45% of ‘first-fill’ opioid prescriptions nationally are not in 
compliance with Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
guidelines.6 The OptumRx Opioid Risk Management program minimizes 
early exposure by promoting safe alternatives to opioids for treating 
chronic and acute pain and aligning to CDC guidelines for opioid dosing 
and length of therapy.  

Early outcomes involving the OptumRx program have shown promising 
results. Commercial clients have shown 94.7% compliance to CDC 
guidelines for ‘first-fill’ opioid scripts with less than a 50 mg Morphine 
Equivalent Dose (MED) per day. (MED is the standard against which most 
opioids are analyzed for a relative comparison of each medication’s 
potency.) They also reduced total opioid prescription volume by 18.6%.7  

Treatment  

A complex, chronic medical condition, opioid use disorder (addiction) 
requires individualized treatment. With data insights pointing the way, we 
can help guide individuals into effective treatment that’s right for them. 
But we also need to remove the stigma associated with this phenomenon, 
which can prevent access to care. Overcoming this obstacle will help 
optimize treatment options.  

Optum Behavioral Health’s substance use disorder network connects 
people to evidence-based care in their communities, including 
medication-assisted treatment (MAT). One of the most effective methods 
of treating opioid use disorder, MAT combines FDA-approved medications 
with counseling to prevent opioid overdose, relieve cravings and promote 
recovery.8  

Using advanced analytics, Optum is partnering with care providers to 
identify where treatment facilities are most needed using customer-
specific heat maps, and expanding our MAT network to meet this need. In 
fact, Optum has nearly doubled its MAT network since 2013 - and now 
95% of Optum members are within 20 miles of a MAT provider on 
average.9  

Support 

Like other chronic conditions, recovery from opioid use disorder requires 
different levels and types of support over a lifetime. We put the pieces in 
place to help individuals sustain long-term recovery, overcome any 
shame they feel and avoid recurrence.  



Optum Behavioral Health offers online portals and apps with more than 
3,000 recovery and wellness resources, as well as self-care tools and 
programs such as activation tip sheets, meditation and journaling tools 
and videos that empower people to take charge of their condition. 
Additionally, OptumRx monitors pharmacy claims data so that doctors 
and pharmacists know when to reach out to individuals who may need 
extra support to avoid recurrence.  

The opioid epidemic is a highly emotional topic given that lives hang in 
the balance. As leaders in this field, it’s a shared responsibility to act in a 
way that does not discriminate against people who need treatment. 
Opioid use disorder is a chronic disease just like cancer. Recurrence is an 
expected part of the disease process and families should be coached to 
plan for those occasions.  

Individuals who struggle with highly addictive medications aren’t weak, 
nor do they lack control. Like patients with other chronic medical 
conditions whose recovery requires different levels and types of support 
over a lifetime, they should be treated confidentially, without judgment.  

Since no single entity can remedy the problem alone, partnership and 
collaboration is needed among various stakeholders. Apart from doctors 
and pharmacists, other key entities include governments, health plans, 
clients, individual consumers and community organizations.  

When opioid prevention strategies are coupled with evidence-based 
treatment and support, everyone affected - from the individual, to his/her 
family, employer and community, will benefit.  

Alisa Bahl, Ph.D., is Senior Vice President, Clinical Solutions at Optum  
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